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The MT International Alumni Society
Scholarship Program
In June 2021, 4 scholastic scholars for school year First Semester 2021-2022 School year were selected.

1. Andrea Nicolle Ilagan 1.78
2. Paula Magpantay 1.83
3. Elena Seno 2.03
4. Ma Chelsea Mendoza 2.06

50 Most Outstanding Alumni Awards
“Glorifying the Past – FEU-NRMF Golden Anniversary Celebration”

 In line with our Alma Mater’s golden anniversary celebration themed “Glorifying our Past, Inspiring the
Future”, fifty out of over 30,000 graduates will be recognized who have performed exemplarily in their

chosen professions and whose accomplishments have brought reflected pride and glory to this prestigious
institution.

 
On AUGUST 25, 2021 at 5:00 PM (GMT+8) through Facebook page (www.facebook.com/imfeunrmf), the

winners were announced recognizing remarkable individuals for their contributions as leaders, career
achievers, educators, researchers, community servants, and those who have devoted their professional

lives to their Alma Mater. Here is the link to the event:
 

https://www.facebook.com/imfeunrmf/videos/580059809837827/?
__so__=channel_tab&__rv__=related_videos

 
Here are the 9 awardees from the School of Medical Technology and Laboratory Science:

Dan Dominguez for Leadership
Cyd Sartoris for Research

Shirley Fabian Cruzada for Education
Rey Salta for Achievement

Walter Bayubay for Career Achievement
Nardito Moraleta
Lennie Natividad

Filipinas Papa
Robert Manois for Career Achievement

News from our Alma Mater
July 19, 2021: Announced the appointment of Magdalena F. Natividad, PhD as Vice President for

Academic Affairs, Far Eastern University-Nicanor Reyes Medical Foundation
 

August 2021: Mabel de Guzman appointed as the new Dean of the School of Laboratory Science/MT

MESSAGE FROM THE NEW DEAN OF THE SCHOOL OF MEDICAL LABORATORY SCIENCE:
MA. BENILDA DE GUZMAN

It is with great pleasure that I share the achievements of the School of Medical Laboratory Science
(SMLS) of the Far Eastern University-Nicanor Reyes Medical Foundation.

Since its establishment in 1961, the MT/MLS Program of FEU-NRMF has produced graduates who are
globally competitive, highly employable, and many of whom have become prominent in the national and

international scene. It has produced prominent health practitioners, PRC licensure examiners, a Licensure
examiner in California, government health officials, and officers of national and international organizations
such as the Philippine Association of Medical Technologists PAMET) not only in the Philippines but also in

the United States, and the Philippine Association of Schools of Medical Technology (PASMETH).

The Medical Technology/MLS Program has produced more than 350 Medical Technology Licensure
Examination topnotchers since the examination was started in 1970. It is consistently recognized by PRC
as one of the top-performing schools in the country with an average Passing Rate of 97% in the last five

years.

The students and faculty have been enabled to participate in linkages forged with international institutions
including, KhonKaen University (Thailand), the ASEAN Association of Schools of Medical Technology

(AASMT), the Pan-Asian Biomedical Science Consortium (PABSC), and The Consortium of Allied Health
Science Colleges and Universities that is composed of the Daegu College of Health Sciences (South

Korea), the KhonKaen University (Thailand), Kumamoto University (Japan), and Centro Escolar University
(Philippines) and the FEU-NRMF (Philippines).

Through the strong support of the University management, competent faculty members, and staff, these
achievements are some of the great prides of Far Eastern University-Nicanor Reyes Medical Foundation.

 

2022 Retreat May 20-22, 2022 at the Oasis
Resort, Palm Springs, California

Update on the MTIAS GoFundMe
GoFund Me Project: Started in March 2021 with a $7,000 target to help achieve our Outreach

Projects.  Organized by our PRO Ma. Flor Gutierrez and our President Cyd Sartoris. As of May, we have
reached the 25% of our target. To all who contributed - our deepest thanks! And to those who wanted to
participate in helping deserving students through the Scholarship Program, our Outreach Programs with

our Indigenous People, the poorest in our midst through ANAK and PPF - your help is very much
appreciated!
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